
28 June 2018 

ASX Limited 
Level 8 Exchange Plaza 
2 The Esplanade 
Perth WA 6000 

By Email to: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au

Attention Wade Baggott

Dear Wade 

Re: Request For Trading Halt 

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, Greenpower Energy Limited (ASX: GPP) requests a trading 
halt commencing Thursday 28 June 2018, pending the release of an announcement relating to a 
proposed acquisition. 

The Company requests that the trading halt be effective immediately and continue up to the 
commencement of trading on Monday 2 July 2018 or upon the release of an announcement by the 
Company. 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted, or of any 
information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt. 

Yours Faithfully 

Matthew Suttling 
Company Secretary 
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